
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Middleville Planning Commission will hold an 
Ordinance Committee meeting on Wednesday, 
September 23, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. The meeting will 
be held in the Council Chambers of the Village Hall 
at 100 E. Main Street. All interested persons are 
invited to attend this open meeting. 
 
 
Posted:  September 8, 2020 
 
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 


